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Dear Parents, 
 
Thank you to everyone who came along to 
support Saturday’s inaugural Summer 
Fair. The sun shone and we were 
delighted to have so many families join us 
to enjoy the day! 
 
The work of the PTA and your support is 
vital. Funding raised through PTA events 
enables us to purchase equipment for the 
children such as our fantastic new 
Reception climbing frame; all PTA monies 
are spent directly on our children. 
 
The final PTA committee meeting took 
place last night and we gave thanks to our 
outgoing Chair- Mrs Tanya Kadambari- and 
Treasurer- Mrs Nora Casey. Tanya, Nora 
and the team steered the PTA through 
challenges such as lockdowns and ensured 
that the vital work continued. I wish to 
convey my personal thanks to them for 
their hard work and commitment to St 
Mary’s. 
 
Have a lovely weekend! 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Vassallo and Staff 

 
St Mary's is committed to safeguarding and 

promoting the welfare of children and expects all 
staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 
Designated Safeguarding Leads at St Mary’s are 
Mrs Vassallo, Mrs Durand and Mrs Beirne. They 

can be contacted at 
safeguarding@stmaryscp.co.uk 

 
 

Day of Many Colours 
 
Next Friday we are having our Day of 
Many Colours. This is a fundraising day for 
the charity Mission Together. The charity 
is the children's branch of Missio - the 
Catholic Church's official children's 
charity for overseas mission. It 
encourages children to help other 
children living in poverty 
overseas.  https://missiontogether.org.uk
/ 
 
Mrs Beirne will send out details early next 
week. 
 

 
 

Scrape of Westgate Road on Monday 
 
Residents have organized a scrape of the 
road on Monday and ask that we all 
refrain from using the road on that day. 
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Pre-school immunisations 
 

A letter from Dr Yvonne Young- 
Consultant in Health Protection- 
accompanies the Friday Flyer. It is 
regarding pre-school immunisations. 

 

 

What an achievement! 
 
Would you believe that our PTA events 

have raised an incredible £38,886 this 

year!  
 
This demonstrates the commitment of the 
whole school community to our children. 
With PTA funding, here are just some of 
the things we purchased for the children: 
 

 New Reception climbing frame 
(circa £10,000) 

 Year 3 violin and cello lessons 
(£1755 subsidy) 

 Little Wandle phonics scheme 
resources (£5979 contribution 
towards the £13,000 cost) 

 
Thank you everyone for your support! 
 
 

Easyfundraising 

We’ve registered St Mary's Catholic Primary 
School PTA Beckenham with 
easyfundraising, which means over 6,000 
shops and sites will now donate to us for 
FREE every time you use easyfundraising to 
shop with them. These donations will help 
SO MUCH, so please sign up to support us – 
it’s completely FREE and doesn’t take long. 
 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes
/stmaryscatholicprimaryschoolbeckenham/?
utm_campaign=raise-
more&utm_source=social&utm_medium=wh
atsapp&utm_content=gs-w1 
 
 

 

 

On Twitter this week @StMarysBeck 
 

Mixed cricket final success 
Reception and Year 2 release their 
butterflies 
Summer Fair thanks 

 
 

Next week at St Mary’s  
 
Monday 4 
July  

New Reception Stay and Play 
 
3.15pm- 4.30pm: Netball- Y3-6 
3.15pm- 4.15pm: Football- Y3-6 
3.15pm- 4.15pm: Taekwondo- R,1 & 

2 

 
 
Tuesday 5 
July  

New Reception Stay and Play 
 
7.50am- 8.40am: Gymnastics- Y1-6 
3.15pm- 4.15pm: Taekwondo- Y3-6 
3.15pm- 4.15pm: Multi-sports- Rec, 
1&2 
 

 
Wednesday 
6 July  

 
 
3.15pm- 4.15pm: Irish dancing- Y3-

6 
4.15pm- 5.15pm: Irish dancing- Y1-
2 
3.15pm- 4.20pm: Hockey- Y3-6 
 

 
Thursday 
7 July  

Coffee concert KS2 at 9am 
Year 1 to Broadstairs 
Year 6 production at 6pm 
 
Spotlights- Y1&2 -3.15pm- 4.45pm 
& 4.45-6.15pm:  
 

 
Friday 8 

July  

Year 2 Mass 
Day of Many Colours 

Year 6 adventure day 
 
Reception forest school 
 
3.15pm- 4.15pm: Karate- Y1-6 
 

 
All policies are available from the school on 

request. 
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